The Hart County Fire Board met on Monday, February 7, 2011 at6:30 P.M. at Station 1 with the
following members of the Fire Board present, David T Ray, Mike Milford, Tom Murphy, Joseph
Haley, Jerry Byrum, David Lorentson, Alan Daniel, Stephen Ayers, Marshall Norton and others.

Marshall Norton called the meeting to order.

The ISO Board met with the Hart County Fire Board to discuss working on getting the ISO rating
lowered for Hart County. Plans are to get equipment inventory from each station and to meet
at the next Fire Board meeting.

Agenda was approved. Motion made by Joseph Haley and seconded by Mike Milford. Yes
carried the vote.

Minutes of the January 5, 2011 meeting was read and approved. Motion made to approve by
Mike Milford and seconded by Joseph Haley. Yes carried the vote. Chief Byrum stated that a
draft copy of the minutes will be posted at each station.

Captain’s report:

Station #2 — Have driveway and place for station marked off.

Station # 8 — Lowe’s has insulation that will fit into the garage doors.

Chief’s Report:

Do not respond trucks without being paged.

Do not call 911 and say you are standing by at the station.

Use the chain of command with question or problems.

Chief Byrum is planning to appoint Jeff Purcell as Training Captain if he will accept it.
Need inventory of all equipment on each truck.

Discussed the Station response districts. Marshall Norton made a motion to let Jerry Byrum
and Alan Daniel decided on the districts and David Ray seconded it. Yes carried the vote.

Joseph Haley made a motion that the Assistant Chief cannot serve as a captain in the Fire
Department. David Lorentson seconded it. After some discussion, Marshall Norton made a
motion to table that till the next Fire Board meeting. Stephen Ayers made the second and yes
carried the vote.

Alan Daniel reports the following:



Gave each station Firefighter Recertification Core Competency Task Book.
On March 5, there will be a Mayday class at station #1 at 8 a.m. and a live burn at 1 p.m.

On March 12 there is a hasmat class at station #1 and on March 19, the fireman can take the
State test for the hasmat class.

On April 30" the Firefighters game will be held and all stations are encouraged to participate.
Gave out guild lines to follow on the different games that will be going on.

Meeting was adjourned. Motion made by Mike Milford. Seconded by Stephen Ayers. Yes
carried the vote.



